From: <u>Stuehrenberg, Justin</u>
To: <u>Tao, Yang; Larson, Aidan</u>

Subject: Fw: Sheboygan Ave Street Parking proposals **Date:** Monday, February 21, 2022 2:42:04 PM

From: Carolina Admin <Admin@liveatcarolina.com>

Sent: Monday, February 21, 2022 2:41 PM

To: Stuehrenberg, Justin; Martin, Arvina; Callaway, Renee

Subject: Sheboygan Ave Street Parking proposals

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Dear Alder Martin and City of Madison Transportation Commission,

I manage the Carolina Apartments on Sheboygan Ave. It appears a lot of people have likely mentioned the lack of parking we have for visitors, emergency services, uber, food delivery services etc. However, a concern that I have is that we quite literally never see bikers traveling on Sheboygan Ave, or in the area really for that matter. With that said, where is the demand for something like this to happen? I truthfully do not feel as though taking away parking options will push people to be "greener" or environmentally friendly as that may be a motive for the project to begin with. In turn, it will cause issues with people parking illegally and disrupting the bike path, potentially causing major safety concerns.

Most people living on Sheboygan Ave are students that are taking the bus downtown to the campus. We also have a handful of people with disabilities who rely on the street parking to access the building properly. Handicap individuals first and foremost should be a reason we consider an alternative route. I believe there are options to accomplish this project without taking away on street parking which affects many people and businesses.

Thank you for your time and consideration,

Meagan Faga

Property Manager

Carolina Apartments

(t) 608-274-7077

(f) 608-274-7045

(e) admin@liveatcarolina.com